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Philipsburg Area News January 2019

General Center News

e The Policy Council meeting is January 15, 2018

Head Start News

Miss Sarah & Miss Chelsea

Sarah’s class is studying Pet. Chelsea’s class is learning about Clothes.

No class on January 1.

Continue to check folders / backpacks daily.

Continue to turn in ‘Star Reader Calendars’ every month.

Please be sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. We will still be going
outside to play and / or for walks if it is above 25 degrees.

e Chelsea is expecting a baby soon! There will be a substitute teacher for 12 weeks.

Miss Shannon & Miss Callie

Studying Boxes.

No class on January 1 and January 14.

Continue to check folders / backpacks daily.

Continue to turn in ‘Star Reader Calendars’ every month.

Look for delays, early dismissals and cancellations when bad weather is expected.

Please be sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. We will still be going
outside to play and / or for walks if it is above 25 degrees.

Early Head Start News

Miss Tiffany, Miss Stephanie, Miss Donna and Miss Natasha

e There will be Young Parent Group on January 9 from 1pm — 3pm at the Philipsburg Center.
e Socialization will be on January 18 from 1 — 3pm at the Philipsburg Center.
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PA Pre K Counts

Osceola Mills Elementary Pre K

Ms. Reams

No class on January 1.

If the PO school district is closed, we are also closed. If the PO school district is on a 2-hr
delay, we are delayed 2 hours. If the school district would dismiss early, so would we.

It is the time of year for colds and flu. However, regular attendance is very important! Please
make every effort to see that your child attends class. Always remember to send in a written
‘excuse” when your child returns. In addition, if they are out for more than a couple of days a
doctor note will be required. If there are concerns or you have questions, please contact me.
Continue to send in “Box Tops”. Thank you!

With the start of a new calendar year, we are also thinking about a new school year.
Information for kindergarten registration will be coming soon. In addition, we will be taking
applications for next year's Pre-K Counts class. If your child is enrolled, you do not need to
submit a new application. If you, your family or friends have children that are interested in
enrolling for next fall, be sure to let us know so that we can get them the information!
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